
I have learned more about technology than I ever wished but certainly not enough to be as 
effective in the role as I should have been. The last two years with very little face to face has 
been difficult for all of us. Sharing information from our Zone and BC Golf has at least kept all 
informed. As I have said with my last Chair reports I am stepping away. You as Club Captains 
will decide where Zone 1 goes.


It has been a delight working with all the Championship Chairs, definitely my favorite part of the  
volunteer job. Meeting Club Captains at the AGMs always looked forward to.


Respectfully 

Paula Howe

Past Chair

Zone 1


